
Paymaster Online Tutorial 
Adding a tax directive 
If you are retrenching a staff member, you will need to apply for a tax directive with SARS. This is a 

document that SARS issues, stating how much tax you need to deduct from the lump sum you are 

paying to your employee. Once you have an approved tax directive form, you will need to add it to 

the employee. This is done on the employee payslip screen. 

Navigate to the employee payslip screen: 

 

 

At the top of the payslip screen, there are two tabs. Details and Options. Click on the Options tab. 

 

 

 



Your payslip screen should now look like this: 

 

Click on the add/edit link next to Lump Sum Directive. 

A new window will pop up, requesting the details of the tax directive. These details are provided by 

the approved tax directive issued by SARS. 

 

Select the appropriate type of tax directive from the drop-down menu. 

 



Add in the details for the directive number, amount applied for as well as any tax that needs to be 

deducted. The reference field is optional. 

 

Once you are done, click the save button. The directive details will now appear on the payslip. 

 

Should you need to delete the tax directive from the payslip, or change the details, click on the 

add/edit link next to the lump sum directive again, and you can then adjust the details. 


